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Decision:  Diesel Fuel Contract 
 
At its meeting of April 20, 2017, the Board approved:      
 
1. The Head - Materials & Procurement Department to exercise the first option to extend (for 

the year 2018) with Suncor and issue a contract amendment for the supply of diesel to TTC 
properties in the amount of $86,000,000, plus HST for the period of January 1, 2018 to 
December 31, 2018.  

 


